
Dear Raystown Lake Stakeholder, 
 
We'd like to thank all those who took the time to attend the Raystown Lake Draft Master Plan Open 
House this past Sunday and Monday. We were able to have excellent discussions with members of the 
community and were able to give a great overview of the highlights of the draft Plan. Your continued 
participation throughout this revision process is of utmost importance to the successful completion of 
the Raystown's Master Plan.   
 
For those who were not able to attend, we've made all the information presented available for you! We 
have posted both the highlight presentation and a video of one of the highlight sessions on the project 
webpage at: https://www.nab.usace.army.mil/raystown-master-plan-revision/ 
 
We will be accepting official public comments until December 7, 2019. You can submit these comments 
throughout the project webpage, by email to RaystownMPrevision@usace.army.milor by mail to: 
Raystown Lake Office, 6145 Seven Points Road, Hesston, PA 16647 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out at any time through the project mailbox at 
RaystownMPRevision@usace.army.mil and share these updates with anyone else interested.   
 
Thank you again for continuing to be a part of the Raystown Lake Master Plan Revision process! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Raystown Lake Master Plan Revision Project Team 
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